CC QUEENSLAND BUILDING AND
CONSTRUCTION COMMISSION

As a result of the Integrity and Complaints Branch internal audit of the Commission’s Gifts and Benefits policy and procedures and recommendations arising from that audit,
QBCC has committed to placing greater emphasis on reporting requirements as of 1 July 2019. These revised reporting requirements now place a greater obligation on all
staff to declare all gifts and benefits and includes quarterly publication of gifts and benefits that were offered, retained or declined for items below and above $150.

In pursuit of greater integrity and transparency across the QBCC, the quarterly report provides a comprehensive view of reportable gifts and benefits offered to the QBCC
and its staff.

Quarter 2 2020 has seen no new reportable gifts and benefits in the ‘Under $150’ category or in the ‘Over $150’ category due to the Covid-19 restrictions on movement
and meetings. QBCC staff, like most other state government staff were under a general ‘Work from Home’ requirement.

Reportable Gifts and Benefits Register — Under $150

Quarter 2: 1 April 2020 — 30 June 2020 (Nothing to Report)

Reportable Gifts and Benefits Register — Over $150

Quarter 2: 1 April 2020 — 30 June 2020 (Nothing to report)
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